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                                                                                  Date: 01.12.2022 

Dear Sir / Madam,   

Greetings,         

 I wish to inform that, the counseling for undergraduate programs at Tamil 

Nadu Agricultural University started from 26.11.2022 for the 7.5% quota (students 

studied in the State Government School from VI to XII standard).  Certificate 

verification and issuance of provisional admission letter is scheduled on 2.12.2022 

for this quota.  

In this regard a “Press Meet” will be held on December 02, 2022 (Friday) at 

12.00 Noon in the University Anna Auditorium, TNAU Campus, Coimbatore.  

Dr. V. Geethalakshmi, Vice-Chancellor, TNAU presides over the event.  

   

I therefore request that a Reporter, Photographer and Videographer may kindly 

be deputed to attend the press meet for giving wide publicity through your esteemed 

Daily / TV / Magazine.  

 

       

 I solicit your kind cooperation and support in this regard.  

 Thanking you,  

         Yours sincerely, 

 
                                              Public Relations Officer 

To 

The Editor / Reporter / Photographer / Videographer 


